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Poles Down 

Photo Sophie Braccini 

City Ventures took down the story poles that have 
been on the property located on Moraga Way near 
the Moraga-Orinda Fire District station and 
administrative building since August, after the 
December storms started taking them down for 
them. The poles were outlining a proposed 
development on this space that was recently 
approved by the Planning Commission and was 
appealed by a group of residents. The Moraga Town 
Council will review the development proposal in the 
coming months. In the meantime, Campolindo High 
School's musical group approached City Ventures to 
get some of the wood poles for the construction of 
the barricades in their coming production of "Les 
Miserables." Charity Wagner of City Ventures 
commented that other residents also called to 
collect some wood and were accommodated. S. 
Braccini 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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